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RESOLUTION #6

November l1-Election Day

Tuesday, November 2 is the presidential election.
Western Kentucky University will not hold classes on this date.

It has been proposed by the Herald many times that the
students be allowed some sort of break since there are no scheduled
holidays between Labor Day and Thanksgiving. Since classes will
not be held on Tuesday, November 2, the addition of no classes
on Monday, November 1 would be an advantage to both the students
and the faculty. This way there will be no problems with students
leaving to come back for one day of possible classes then having
a holiday in the middle of the week.

Foremost, the November 2 holiday is to provide people
with the opportunity to vote. Because of distances in traveling,
we feel having classes on November 1 deletes the purpose of the
November 2 holiday.
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